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Rio Grande Valley Coaches Association

Jan 12, 2024

Re: Rio Grande Valley Coaches Association Golf Tournament; Friday, May 10, 2024;
Los Lagos Event Center, Edinburg, Texas- Sponsorship Letter

Dear Potential Sponsor,

The Rio Grande Valley Coaches Association (RGVCA) is proud to present our 4th 
Annual Scholarship Golf Tournament. This tournament will raise funds for both the RGVCA 
Scholarship Fund and the association.  

The tournament format will consist of a three-person scramble at the stunning Los 
Lagos Event Center in Edinburg, Texas on Friday, May 10, 2024.  With a noon lunch and 
1:00pm shotgun start, we anticipate over 120 golfers from across the RGV to support this great 
cause for our valley student-athletes.  The RGVCA Scholarship funds go to providing college 
scholarships for our Rio Grande Valley high school students.  

This fantastic event will only be successful through the support and participation of 
our community members and businesses. We have created a variety of sponsorship levels 
tailored to varying price points to find the sponsorship option that best fits your goals. Each 
sponsorship comes with extensive marketing coverage the day of the event at the tournament. 

If you are interested in signing up as a sponsor, or if you have any questions or 
concerns, such as donating prizes, please contact Coach Danny Perez (956.463.1926; 
dp@lavillaisd.org) or Juan De La Cruz (956.648-2904; jdelacruz@cityofedinburg.com). We 
thank you for your consideration as we work to provide for local students who want to take the 
next step in their education.

Best regards,

Danny Perez Juan De La Cruz
RGVCA President Golf Pro / Event Coordinator
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